
 
 

GCAC GOLF TOURNAMENT 
  

--Friday, June 10, 2016-- 
The Gulf Coast Athletic Club is a South Baldwin organization whose members enjoy fun and 
fellowship related to all types of sports activities at their meetings.  The club supports Gulf 
Shores High School athletic programs by providing much needed athletic equipment and 
funding for scholarships for male/female student athletes.  In the last 3 years, GCAC donated 
over $30,000 for scholarships and equipment to Gulf Shores School System.   
 
The 14th Annual GCAC Golf Tournament is scheduled for Friday, June 10, 2016 at Craft 
Farms with 8 AM Registration and 9 AM shotgun start with 4-person scramble

 

. Play will 
be followed by a Buffet lunch, performance awards and door prizes.  The entrance fee is $90 for 
GCAC members and $110 for non-members.  The fee includes lunch, Arnold Palmer golf, 
prizes and social celebration following golf. 

Most importantly, the GCAC is seeking donations for Event Sponsors, Tee Marker 
Sponsorships and prizes.  Tee Marker Sponsorships are $100 and prizes can vary from golf 
equipment to restaurant dining certificates. 
 

Proceeds from this Tournament help Fund Support for Gulf Shores School 
System Athletic Departments and Scholarships for Student Athletes at Gulf 

Shores High School 

To participate, contact Fred Dickinson at 251-975-1500, email fdickinson@gulftel.com  or John 
McCormick, at 251-967-4237, email mccormick436@centurytel.net.    Make checks payable to: 

GCAC and mail to: John McCormick, 614 St. Andrews Drive, Gulf Shores, 36542. 
 

GCAC Website--www.gcathleticclub.com 
  

 

 
WE NEED PLAYERS!! 

MAKE PLANS TO FORM YOUR TEAMS FOR 
THIS GREAT EVENT 

    --Friday, June 10, 2016-- 
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